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 Just a reminder to everybody about the club picnic on July 6th at Lake Miona  Rec 
Center pavilion from12pm-4pm. 
 
For members who were not able to attend the June meeting, we presented Wayne 
Nolan, our Uniform Manager, a Distinguished Service Award for his generous 
commitment of time and dedicated service over the years.  Wayne has decided to 
slow down a bit, and resign from the Board of Directors, but will continue to guide 
our wearing apparel program with the help of his dedicated assistants. 
 
We announced at the June meeting that the Colony Cottage Rec Center will be 
closed for the month of August.  We have arranged a temporary venue for the 
month of August at the Savannah Center. 
 
Our meeting will be on the first Wednesday  in August (8/1/2018) starting at 7p.m.  
 
We hope you all enjoy your July 4th celebrations.  See you in August.   
 
Regards,  Tony 
 

REMEMBER NO MEETING JULY 4TH 
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Bobby Diehl 

AKA: ñTHE REAL DEALò 

Bobby Diehl, our June speaker, could be called a ñJACK OF ALL SPORTSò.  He has 

had quite an interesting background and  shared some of the great stories to go with 

it. 

Thanks Bobby. 
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DŜǊǊȅΩǎ .ƛƎ ²ŀǎƘƛƴƎǘƻƴ !ŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜ

DŜǊǊȅΩǎ .ƛƎ ²ŀǎƘƛƴƎǘƻƴ !ŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜ

Mr Hafer Goes To Washington 


